
 
Students Attend Dress Rehearsal of Theatre Production 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

In February, Dr. Dahlia Guerra, Associate Vice President for Public Art, collaborated with 

McAllen Boys and Girls Club to arrange for students to attend a dress rehearsal of “In the 

Heights” in the Albert L. Jeffers Theatre on the Edinburg Campus.  

The following is an email of appreciation sent to Iliana Fernandez, a graduate assistant in 

charge of coordinating the event. 

“Iliana, Thank you so much for taking care of all the logistics for our members. They loved it 

& most of them had never visited the campus before. They were surprised to pull up to see 

the university & they felt like they were "in New York at a play!" Thank you to you & Dr. 

Mendiola for the incredible experience! Gracias,” –Dalinda Alcantar. 


